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May 2021 

Safety Upgrade works, Medlow Bath, from Wednesday 5 
May 

The NSW and Federal Governments are carrying out this essential work to the 
intersection of the Great Western Highway with Bellevue Crescent and Foy Avenue 
to improve safety and efficiency.  

 

 

Transport for NSW is carrying out the work, which includes the sealing and placement of asphalt, 
line marking and installation of the guard rail. The map above shows the area of the work, 
highlighted in blue. 

Recently completed work at the intersections includes the removal of temporary barrier and 
preparation work for the new pavement, as well as removing the no right turn restriction at the 
intersection of Bellevue Crescent and the Great Western Highway. 

 

Location of work on Great Western Highway, Medlow Bath  
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Work hours will be between 7am and 6pm Monday to Friday and is expected to be completed 
in four weeks, weather permitting.  

Some of our work needs to be carried out at night for the safety of our workers and motorists  

There will be up to seven shifts of night work between 8pm and 5am from 10 May to 24 May, 
weather permitting.  

We will notify you in advance if we need to do any work outside of these hours. 

How will the work affect you? 

The work will involve the use of machinery which generates some noise. We will make every effort 
to minimise noise by turning off machinery and vehicles when not in use and ensuring lights do not 
shine onto homes. 

Traffic changes 
 

There will be some temporary traffic changes to ensure the work zone is safe.  

Traffic control, single lane closures, intermittent stopping and reduced speed limits will be in place 
for the safety of motorists and workers. 

Motorists are advised to drive to the conditions, allow extra time and follow the direction of signs 
and traffic control. 

For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic 
NSW App. 

Contact  
 
If you have any questions about the works, please contact the project team on 1800 953 777 or 
gwhd@transport.nsw.gov.au.  

For more information on our projects, visit nswroads.work/greatwesternhighway 

Thank you for your patience during this important work.  

 

If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating 
and Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call 1800 953 777. 


